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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Mail Station PI-137 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Reference: Letter dated March 31, 1999, from J. N. Donohew, USNRC, 
to 0. L. Maynard, WCNOC 

Subject: Docket No. 50-482: Notification of Implementation of 
Improved Technical Specifications 

Gentlemen: 

The Reference requested that the NRC be notified by letter that the improved 
Technical Specifications have been implemented within 14 days of the date of 
implementation.- The Wolf Creek Generating Station Unit 1 improved Technical 
Specifications were implemented on December 18, 1999.  

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at (316) 
364-4048, or Mr. Michael J. Angus, at (316) 364-4077.  

Very truly yours, 

CCayy C. Warren 

CCW/rlr 

Attachment 

cc: J. N. Donohew (NRC), w/a 
W. D. Johnson (NRC), w/a 
E. W. Merschoff (NRC), w/a 
Senior Resident Inspector (NRC), w/a 
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LIST OF COMMITMENTS 

The following table identifies those actions committed to by Wolf Creek 
Nuclear Operating Corporation (WCNOC) in this document. Any other statements 
in this submittal are provided for information purposes and are not considered 
to be commitments. Please direct questions regarding these commitments to Mr.  
Michael J. Angus, Manager Licensing and Corrective Action at Wolf Creek 
Generating Station, (316) 364-4077.  

COMMITMENT Due Date/Event 

lNone


